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Dear families,

Thank you for such a wonderful start to the year. We’ve had so many 
positives and we’ve also welcomed many new students to our school.

Highlights so far include the 5/65 camp, AFL player visit, a Foundation 
information session and lots of great learning in the classrooms. 
The biggest highlight for me is the reduction in conditions across the 
school which means our students are adhering to our high expectations!

This newsletter includes many fliers to provide you with information about 
special days and events coming up. Please note these dates in your 
diaries.

I’d also like to welcome some of our new staff members who began at the 
start of 2024:
Cristy Solis (5/6A teacher)
Felicity Joycie (5/6 A ES)
Dahlia Atia (STEM teacher)

As always, if you have any concerns or questions, please don’t hesitate to 
contact the school.

Peita Cooper  - Principal (Acting)

http://www.ballamparkps.com.au
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Child safety and wellbeing at Ballam Park Primary School: information for 

families and the school community

The Victorian Government has announced new Child Safe Standards to further 

strengthen child safety across organisations, including schools. The new 

standards recognise the critical importance of families and the broader school 

community in maintaining and promoting child safety and wellbeing.

Ballam Park Primary School has reviewed and updated our child safety policies 

and procedures to ensure they meet the requirements of the new standards. 

These are available to view on our school website. 

We are committed to continuous improvement in our approach to child safety 

and wellbeing and welcome feedback from families and members of our school 

community on ways we can further strengthen our child safety policies, 

procedures and practices.

If you have any suggestions, comments or questions, please contact the school 

on 97895614. 

http://www.ballamparkps.com.au
https://ccyp.vic.gov.au/news/new-child-safe-standards-start-in-victoria-on-1-july-2022-to-better-protect-children/
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2024 SCHOOL HOURS
 

8.30 am – Supervision in the yard and breakfast club
8.50 am – Session 1 & 2
11.00 am – Recess
11.30 am – Session 3 & 4
1.30 pm – Lunch time
2.00 pm – Session 5
3.00 pm – School finishes (gate supervision until 3.20pm)

IMPORTANT DATES

● Years 3-6 House Athletics - 29th Feb
● LLLL Information Session - March 8th
● Teddy Bear’s Picnic - March 8th
● Student-free day - Tuesday 12th March
● Parent Interviews - 19th March
● School Photos - 20th March
● Easter Parade - 28th March
● Last day of term - early dismissal at 2.00pm 

- 28th March

http://www.ballamparkps.com.au
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Annual privacy reminder for our school community

Our school collects and uses student and parent personal information for 
standard school functions or where permitted by law, as stated in the Schools’ 
Privacy Policy and the Schools’ Privacy Collection Notice.

Our Photographing, Filming and Recording Students Policy, describes how we 
collect and use photographs, video and recordings of students. The policy also 
explains when parent consent is required and how it can be provided and 
withdrawn.

We ask parents to also review the guidance we provide on how we use 
Microsoft 365/Google Workspace for Education safely at the school and what 
parents can do to further protect their child’s information. If after reviewing the 
guidance, you have any questions or concerns regarding your child using 
Microsoft 365/Google Workspace for Education, please contact the school.

For more information about privacy, refer to: Schools’ Privacy Policy — 
information for parents. This information is also available in ten community 
languages:

·         Amharic

·         Arabic

·         Dari

·         Gujarati

·         Mandarin

·         Somali

·         Sudanese

·         Turkish

·         Urdu

·         Vietnamese

http://www.ballamparkps.com.au
https://www.vic.gov.au/schools-privacy-policy
https://www.vic.gov.au/schools-privacy-policy
https://www.vic.gov.au/schools-privacy-collection-notice
https://ballamparkps.com.au/school-policies/
https://arc.educationapps.vic.gov.au/software/30
https://arc.educationapps.vic.gov.au/software/26
https://www.education.vic.gov.au/Pages/Schools-Privacy-Policy-information-for-parents.aspx
https://www.education.vic.gov.au/Pages/Schools-Privacy-Policy-information-for-parents.aspx
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School Uniforms

Canteen is open every Friday for 
lunch orders using:

School Uniforms are 
available from PSW in 
Carrum Downs.  You can 
also order online and they 
provide a click and collect 
service. For more 
information, please click on 
the logo below.  

We have a limited amount 
of secondhand uniforms 
available at school.  We ask 
for a donation which goes 
towards breakfast club.
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Important Dates
● Years 3-6 House 

Athletics - 29th Feb
● LLLL Information 

Session - March 8th
● Teddy Bear’s Picnic 

- March 8th
● Student-free day - 

Tuesday 12th March
● Parent Interviews - 

19th March
● School Photos - 20th 

March
● Easter Parade - 28th 

March
● Last day of term - 

early dismissal at 
2.00pm - 28th March

https://myschoolconnect.com.au/
https://www.psw.com.au/schools/ballam-park-primary-school/ballamparkprimaryschool1.html
http://www.ballamparkps.com.au





